
 

The New Braunfels Planning Commission will hold a public meeting to make a 
recommendation to City Council on a request from HEB, 665 S. Walnut Ave.: 

 

Proposed closure of the pedestrian access located at the terminus of 
Merriweather Avenue to the HEB shopping center. 
 

If you live within a ¼ mile of this access point, a distance typically covered in 5 
minutes of walking, you are being alerted to this request. Your feedback on this 
request will aid the Planning Commission in making a recommendation to City 
Council. 
 

The public meeting for this request is scheduled before the Planning Commission 
on Tuesday, June 7, 2022. The Planning Commission’s recommendation will be 
considered by City Council in another public meeting, tentatively scheduled on 
Monday, June 27, 2022. Both meetings begin at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council 
Chambers, 550 Landa Street and are open to the public. All interested persons are 
invited to attend these meetings.  
 

Case # AMD22-186 
View details here: 

nbtexas.org/PublicNotice 
 

Please provide any written comments related to this request via email to 
ssnell@nbtexas.org. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Stacy Snell at (830) 221-4051. 
 
 

      
Stacy A.M. Snell, AICP, CNU-A 
Planning Manager 
Planning & Development Services 
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